Robb, Trisha

ATT. Supervisor Elaine Kohrmann

We are residents of Grants that love our Cibola Forest!

We enjoy taking Sunday drives and family time in the
Mountains. This is going to have a negative impact on the
whole family unit!!

Some of us are elderly or handicapped and unable to walk
very far. Making Cibola Forest a Designated Wilderness
Area is taking accessibility away from ALL of the elderly
and handicapped!!

We feel we have enough Designated Wilderness Area
in New Mexico already!!

Sincerely,
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